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19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Re Upper Four presentation of scripted work 

You are warmly invited to a celebration of the work the Upper Four have prepared on Thursday 25th 
April. 

Since January, the students have been exploring a selection of scenes from ‘The Wardrobe’ by Sam 
Holcroft, which depicts groups of young people, throughout different periods in time, hiding in the same 
wardrobe – either to escape marriage, work, persecution, or civil war! The students were then cast in 
roles and have been working on their scene for the past few weeks.   

The scenes will be presented in form groups, and it will only be necessary for parents and students to 
attend their form group’s time slot, which are as follows: 

U4 X: 16:30-17:30 

U4 Y: 17:30-18:30 

U4 Z: 18:30-19:30 

I do hope that you will be able to come along and support the students, get a taste of what we have been 
up to in Drama and, above all, to celebrate their hard work. 

Should you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch by emailing: 
mking@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

Yours sincerely, 

Maggie King 

Maggie King 
Head of Drama 
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